
BOROUGH OF WILMERDING 
NOTES FROM THE NOV. 1, 2016 WORKSHOP 

 
ENGINEER’S REPORT – D. GILLILAND:   
 

1. Ice Plant Hill road work began today. The road will be closed for 6 weeks but will be 
open for emergency vehicles. Access to both upper and lower YMCA parking lots will 
be maintained.  
 

2. Summit Street work has started and should be completed by November 25th, weather 
permitting.  

 
3. The drilling of test holes to search for the source of the water infiltration into the public 

works garage will begin on Monday Nov. 7th.  


